
Department of Public Works
Parks & Leisure Services Division
2351 Springbrook Court
Beloit, WI 53511

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 10, 2017
has been cancelled. Therefore, the next scheduled meeting of the Parks & Recreation
Commission will be held at 6:30pm on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at the Operations
Building located at 2351 Springbrook Court in the City of Beloit, Wisconsin.

Dated: May 3, 2017
Brian Ramsey
Director of Parks & Leisure Services
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate
the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request
this service, please contact the Parks & Leisure Services Office at 608/364-2929.


